Robert Nerenberg

I'm not interested in eating shellfish exposed to a chemical that DOE thinks about in this way:
"There are still knowledge gaps about imidacloprid. Further research is needed." I don't want to be a
test subject and will immediately stop eating Washington oysters if this is allowed.



